
Information Regarding End Term Examination 

 

This is to inform you that the CDOE End Term Examination will commence shortly. The date 

sheet will be released soon. You are advised to regularly check your official WhatsApp group 

and the geuonline.com website for timely updates. 

Please note: No excuses will be entertained for missing the date sheet or any exam-related 

information. 


